Jenny Lapham

From:

Jenny Lapham

Sent:

Tuesday, 9 March 2021 09:09 a.m.

To:

Subject:

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request

Good morning

Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to your e-mail of 26 January 2021. You have asked for a copy of the report which refers the Green Island Landfill Solar Farm.

This report was considered at the Council meeting of 27 January 2021 and is in the 10 Year Plan Capital Expenditure Report – Item 12, page 54, para 96, refer to link below

https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2021/01/CNL 20210127 AGN 1576 AT SUP.PDF

Regards

Jenny

Jennifer Lapham Governance Support Officer Civic

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz